

CAFA

Proudly presents a

Forum

On: Diet, Environment and Breast Cancer

By: Dr. Shiuan Chen

Director, Department of Surgical Research

Beckman Research Institute of the City of Hope

Date: Sunday, December 14th, 2003

Time: 2:30 to 5:00 p.m.

Place: the 2nd Chinese Culture Center

9443 Telstar, El Monte Phone: 626-443-9999

Admission: free

For Further Information, please contact:

Cindy Fang	(323) 343-2846	E-mail: <u>hfang@calstatela.edu</u>
Wei-Chiang Shen	(323) 442-1902	E-mail: weishen@usc.edu
David Ann	(323) 442-3146	E-mail: ann@usc.edu
Andy Yao	(818) 677-4812	E-mail: ayao@csun.edu



Dear CAFA members:

We are proud to announce the second forum organized by the Chinese American Faculty Association of Southern California (CAFA) on Sunday, December 14th, 2003, at 2:30 p.m., at the 2nd Chinese Culture Center, El Monte. We are pleased to have Dr. Shiuan Chen, Director of the Department of Surgical Research at the Beckman Research Institute of the City of Hope, speak on "Diet, Environment and Breast Cancer." Admission is free and open to the public.

Attached please find a bio of Dr. Chen. Look forward to seeing you at the forum

Sincerely,

Cindy Fang President, CAFA Wei-Chiang Shen President-elect, CAFA